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To try our best at everything we do 

         Monday 5th March 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  

School Council Enterprise – Project Delicious 
 
The School Council are very excited to announce their enterprise idea, ‘Project Delicious’. There are 
two parts to the project; the first being their own recipe for a healthy snack bar. We have had our 
first trial of the recipe, and of course our first tasting session. The children want to tweak the recipe 
slightly, before doing the final costing, and then hopefully produce the bar to sell in school. 
 
The second part of the project is to produce their own ‘School Cook Book’. Their idea is that the book 
will have recipes from yourselves, grandparents, extended family, staff etc that are personal to you. 
Maybe a family recipe that has been handed down over the years; or one that you enjoy making as a 
family. They would like the recipes to be unique, possibly with a special ingredient that makes it 
special to you. The final book will hopefully have a good mix of various recipes – mains, desserts, 
cakes, biscuits, breads etc. The plan is to include around 25 recipes. If this is something that you 
would like to contribute to, please could you send your recipe into school with your child, or email it 
to us by Wednesday 28th March to francesca.williams@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk. 
 
The children have had a meeting with Mr Caine, who has given them some good advice on how to 
launch their project, and the steps they need to take to bring their project to life; they are very 
grateful for his support. They are hoping that there may be other parents that may have the 
necessary expertise/contacts to help them in their quest to bringing the book to fruition. If you feel 
you can help, please do let us know, your help will be very gratefully received. 
 
Finally, the children have considered the idea of possibly getting sponsorship from local companies, 
to help with the printing/publishing of the book, again if this is something you think you may be able 
to help with, please let us know. 
 
We will keep you informed of their progress with ‘Project Delicious’ through Twitter, so please look 
out for updates. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Williams and the School Council         
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